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WELCOME ROCKPOINT! 

We pray that you will have a meaningful encounter with God as we 
worship our Lord together!  Please join us in Fellowship Hall for a time of 
coffee and bagels immediately following the service this morning. We 
extend a special welcome to anyone visiting with us today!   
 
KIDS WORSHIP:  Kids will enjoy our ministries designed for every age to 
learn more about Jesus!  Pebbles Nursery is for children ages birth-2 
and is located in Room 101.  Preschool ROCK is available for preschool 
children ages 2-5 throughout the service in Room 103.  Children in 
grades K-5 are welcome at Kid’s ROCK located in our Lower Level, Room 
B01. They are dismissed after participating in morning worship.  Safe and 
secure check in for ages 2-5th grade is located in our lobby.  Guests are 
invited to attend!  SUNDAY SCHOOL will resume in the Fall.  ROCK YOUTH 
GROUP will resume in the Fall.  Infant/Mothers Room:  Rm. 213 
 

PRAYER AND PRAISE 
Bill Taylor will be undergoing a ventricular ablation next Wednesday to 
stop his irregular heartbeat.  Pray for a successful surgery and a return 
to full health and strength. 
 

Continue to pray for comfort and peace for Phyllis Schuurman who has 
entered hospice care. 

Your prayer support is crucial for our summer ministries.  Please include 
daily prayer for CROSSROADS, which starts on Monday, June 23. 
 
Keep our Cadets in prayer as they are on their annual campout this 
weekend at Camp Wheeler in Stanhope, NJ.   Please pray for their safety 
as they return home today. 

Pray for comfort, strength and healing for those with cancer: Michael 
Ays, Tara Breur, Luann De Young, Lorinda Leon, Lynn Stalter, and 
Marina.
 

Pray for our shut in members and for those with ongoing medical 
concerns, such as Ruth Aupperlee, Joanne de Bruyn, Sue Ann Dyk, 
Marilyn Gardenier, and Audrey Vogel. 

BAGEL PICKUP VOLUNTEERS NEEDED:  The Fellowship Team needs a few 
people willing to pick up the bagels on Sunday mornings.  Please see 
Cindy Braunius for more information. 
 

 



 

ROCKPOINT NEWS 
 

Happy Father’s Day to all of our dads!   
We give praise and thanks to God for our fathers, grandfathers, and all 

godly men who have been examples to us and influenced our lives for 
the better. 

~~~ 
LIGHTHOUSE PRC BABY BOTTLE BOOMERANG: Our special 
offering today will go to Lighthouse Pregnancy Resource Center. 
Our partnership provides practical help and hope to under-
resourced and overwhelmed parents facing unexpected 
pregnancies.   Also, please return baby bottles TODAY to the 
basket in the church entryway.  Thank you for your support! 
 

Next Sunday we will celebrate communion. – “Create in me a 
pure heart, O God, and renew a steadfast spirit within me”.  Psalm 
51:10.   We will also have a special emergency collection for 
Crossroads Camp that will help families that are struggling to 
pay for camp. 
 

Next Sunday we will have the privilege of witnessing the 
Professions of Faith of Emily Cirrito, Lillian Cirrito, Adam Peters 
and Avery Peters who will publicly confess their faith in Jesus as 
their Lord and Savior.   

We thank God for our new office bearers who were installed last 
Sunday.  We praise God for these men and women who are 
willing to use their gifts for the Lord! 
ELDERS:  John Breur, Peter Ten Kate 
DEACONS:  Dave Irwin, JoAnne Taylor, Jim Vogel 
 

LADIES BIBLE STUDY:  The women’s RVL Bible study has completed 
the lessons.  We will meet for the last time this season this 
Thursday, June 19 @ 7pm to review some of the videos that were 
missed or would like to be seen again.  No lesson, just videos. 
 
 



CROSSROADS CORNER 
 

                 

 

 

 
DINE FOR A CAUSE:  Treat yourself and support Crossroads!  Pick 
up a flyer in the entryway today for more information! Dine at 
local restaurants on the dates listed and a portion of your 
purchase will go to supporting our summer camp! 
 

SPONSOR A CAMPER!  Consider sponsoring a camper! Online:  
https://form.jotform.com/231705476066054 or see Rebecca 
Dansen if you are interested.  Thank you!  
 

CROSSROADS begins on Monday, June 23 and the hungry 
campers need snacks!  Donations are greatly appreciated! Pick 
up a flyer in the narthex for a list of snacks needed.  Thank you! 
 
Summer Night at the Gazebo:  Enjoy the VFS Jazz Band outdoors at our 
gazebo! (Weather permitting, otherwise inside the Chapel).  June 24 
from 6-8 pm with light refreshments.  RSVP 973-427-4078, ext. 612 but 
walk-ins are welcome too.  Windmere Grounds, 151 Graham Avenue, 
North Haledon. 
 

Downsizing to a Senior Community Made Easy: Join us on Wednesday, 
June 25 @ 3 pm for an enlightening panel on when and how to 
downsize. Enjoy refreshments and expert tips to simplify your move, 
whatever stage of planning you are in.  Windmere To RSVP, call Lori @ 
973-807-3250.  Limited registration. 

 
†A Special Offering is collected the third Sunday of the month†  

TODAY - Lighthouse Pregnancy Resource 
Sunday, June 22 – Crossroads Summer Camp 

Sunday, July 20 – Crossroads Summer Camp Scholarship Fund 


